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There were no new complaints to consider at the 12th Compliance Panel meeting. The purpose of the 12th meeting was to discuss routine business, including introducing the new Consumer Representative, Karen Eagles, who was appointed to the Compliance Panel in July 2011. Discussion at the meeting included new infant formula companies marketing in New Zealand; revision of the Infant Nutrition Council (INC) Code of Practice for the Marketing of Infant Formula in New Zealand; the updated INC Information for Retailers sheet; and the Ministry’s evaluation of the effectiveness of the WHO Code in New Zealand.



